
Kia ora everyone! 

CHOIR REUNION: 4 and 5 JUNE 2021 

Please read this email carefully. 

How time has flown. We are now only 2 months away from the reunion and need to put the final 

arrangements in place. The goal is to keep it low key and relaxed, and to allow people to attend other events 

of their own year groups – if relevant – during the weekend. 

This reunion is intended for anyone who has sung in either the Rathkeale Singers, Schola Cantorum, the Trinity 

Singers or Viva Camerata in the years 2001 – 2021. 

PROGRAMME:  

FRIDAY [ 4 June] afternoon: 

4:30 – 6pm: Rehearsal [ This will enable choir members to go directly over to the dining room and join the 

function there if they wish to do so. We are also aware that some people will only arrive Friday evening. If this 

is the case, please let me know.]  

SATURDAY [5 June] morning:  

10:30am – 12pm: Rehearsal   

1:00 – 2:00pm:     CONCERT 

The concert will consist of: 

1. The current Viva performing their 10-minute Big Sing programme 

2. Individual items from current Viva members 

3. Individual items from former members [ ANYBODY is welcome to contact me and offer an item] 

4. MASS item: 3 pieces 

• The Millennium Prayer – which was a signature piece of the original Rathkeale Singers 

• Ke Nna Yo Morena - a current signature piece of Viva  

• Hallelujah by Leonard Cohen – arranged for choir  

All scores and parts will be emailed out once you respond to this email. 

I would also really appreciate if you would encourage friends and family to attend our little concert. It would 

be lovely to have an audience to perform to. 

Please now indicate your attendance by emailing me at kiewiet.vandeventer@trinityschools.nz 

I will then send the music and scores to your email. Please do not panic or fret about this. You will pick it up 

very easily! 

There will be a small get together after this concert where nibbles will be served. The school has 

kindly offered to pay for that. 

Would love to see many of you again and have you sing along! 

Kiewiet van Deventer 

Choir director 
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